In the spirit of being kind, the
Village of Norridge will participate in

Community

HRindness Day

by offering One complimentary
flower to be planted at any
Village address.
Flowers can be picked up at
Village Hall,

4000 N. Olcott Ave.

on Saturday, May 18, 2024
from 9AM until Noon

or while supplies last

Always choose
to be Kind
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